
$624,900 - 504 Baldwin Crescent, Woodstock
(woodstock - North)
MLS® #X12432775 

$624,900
3 Bedroom, 3.00 Bathroom, 
Single Family

Woodstock - North, Woodstock (woodstock -
North), Ontario

Welcome to this affordable bungalow in
Woodstock, the perfect opportunity for
first-time buyers or those looking to build
equity. Featuring 3 bedrooms, a bright living
room, and a spacious eat in kitchen, this home
offers a practical layout thats easy to make
your own, the full basement expends your
living space with additional bedroom, den, 3
-piece bath and a large rec room ideal for
extended family, hobbies or entertaining.
Outside, the generous yard provides plenty of
room for gardening, outdoor living or play. A
double car garage and double wide drive add
convenience, while the locations places you
close to schools, shopping, trails and quick
401 access. Priced with todays market in
mind, this home combines comfort, potential
and value an excellent choice for those
seeking room to grow. (id:6289)

Essential Information

Listing # X12432775

Price $624,900

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 3.00

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Freehold

Style Bungalow



Community Information

Address 504 Baldwin Crescent

Subdivision Woodstock - North

City Woodstock (woodstock - North)

Province Ontario

Postal Code N4T0G6

Amenities

Parking Spaces 4

Parking Attached Garage, Garage

# of Garages 2

Interior

Heating Natural gas Forced air

# of Stories 1

Exterior

Exterior Vinyl siding, Brick

Foundation Concrete

Listing Details

Listing Office Century 21 Heritage House Ltd Brokerage
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